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Congratulations to Priya Raskin '24 and Kayla Sullivan '24, who have been
named by the College Board as Commended National Merit Scholars in the 2024
National Merit Scholarship Program, as well as Jailene Montalvo '24 for receiving
the National Hispanic Recognition Award and Onyekachi Nwazojie '25 for
receiving the National African American Recognition Award.



